## **APPENDIX 2**

Dear Sir

## 91 Field End Road, Eastcote, HA5 1QG

I write with reference to the application by Mr Kamran Paiman made in respect of an alcohol licence and regulated entertainment licence. I hereby wish to register my objection to the live entertainment application. The premises are small and close to residential property, indeed they are located beneath some flats and live entertainment is not consistent with dwellings in such close proximity.

Whilst no doubt, regulations exist re. acceptable noise levels this is reliant on the management and performers complying or action being taken following local complaint. This is of course all too late as the residents would have suffered the noise by then. The regular din emanating from Champers Wine Bar and the RE bar a little further along Field End Road who presumably have a similar licence is evidence enough to suggest that further live music in effectively retail shops is totally inappropriate. I appreciate that the Council agreed a change of use to this unit some while ago which was foolish enough but to further exasperate the situation by allowing live bands would be quite ridiculous.

I can appreciate that the operator wishes to create an ambience through background music however would suggest recorded music would be quite adequate for such a small unit. Please consider the local residents who will suffer the nuisance of noise and refuse the application accordingly.

Yours sincerely

Geoff Smith

LON BORO OF HILLINGDON RECEIVED

-9 JUL 2010

PLANNING & TRANSPORTATION

**GREDCEIVED** 

JUL 0 9 2010

Licensing Service

RECENED

JUL 2 8 2010

Licensing Service

Licensing Service Civic Centre High Street Uxbridge UB8 1UW

25<sup>th</sup> July 2010

LON BORD OF HILLINGDON PECEIVED

28 JUL 2010

PLANNING, ENVIRONMENT & COMMUNITY SERVICES GROUP

Dear Sirs,

Re; Application by Mr Paiman, regarding 91 Field End Road (Lunetta). For 'Live Music' & 'Recorded Music'.

I live directly above the premises, that has applied for the live & recorded music license.

I am concerned that the noise will come through to my flat seven days of the week. Can the applicant please confirm that all necessary steps have been taken to ensure that sound proofing has been done to an acceptable standard & to building regulations. Perhaps a sound engineer can do tests and give a written statement confirming that the noise levels will not cause a nuisance to both myself and my neighbours.

Both my neighbours at 89A & 93A Field End Road have young children under the age of five years old. The recent building works have caused considerable amounts of disturbance to us all over recent weeks, which to a certain extent cannot be avoided. However, the thought of continual noise for seven nights a week, for 52 weeks of the year is of great concern to both myself and my neighbours.

Thank you for your assistance in this representation.

Afail

Yours faithfully,